
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALA YA
HEAL TH & FAMIL Y WELFARE DEPARTMENT

No.Health.14112020/95, Dated Shillong,the zs" August,2020.
From: M.N.Nampui,IAS,

Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya,
Health & Family Welfare Department.

To

The Director of Health Services (MI),
Meghalaya,Shillong.

Sub:- Importance of Non-Allopathic treatment during COVID-19 Pandemic.

Sir,

With reference to the subject cited above, I am directed to request you to take a review on
Non-Allopathic stream of AYUSH treatment during COVID-19 and to ensure that adequate
supply of medicines is available.

This is for your kind information & necessary action.

Memo.N o.Health.14112020/95-A,
Copy to:-
1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya,Health & F.W.Department.
2. Mission Director,National Health Mission,Meghalaya,Shillong.
3. Joint Director of Health Services (MCH & FW) i/c.,IDSP, Meghalaya,Shillong for
information and necessary action.


